
Temple Beth Torah, Torah School’s   

Family Shabbat   “Bling on Hanukkah!” 

 

Friday, Dec. 20th
 

Torah School & the Ritual Committee invites  
TBT congregation to join us for a family-
friendly Shabbat service followed by a brisket  

dinner. We’ll celebrate with food, music, 
singing & a Hanukkah play performed by our 
Torah School students!!! Fun, festive &/or silly 

Hanukkah clothes & PJs  highly recommended! 

 
 

Call the TBT office (805) 647-4181 or 
email martha@templebethtorah.com to RSVP. 

Deadline is Wednesday, Dec. 18th 
  

6:00pm Family Services 
6:45pm Brisket Dinner    

 

$12/adults $6/kids (in advance) $15/adults $8/kids (at the door) 
There is a veggie option for dinner. You may also BYO non-dairy Dinner. 
 
* PLEASE NOTE, THIS IS THE ONLY SERVICE ON THIS EVENING. 
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